January 2011

Happy Mew Year!
From ol of us at think archifecture+design we would like fo wish
everyone d happy, healthy and prosperous new year.

Website Launched

Al long last we con announce that our new welkbste B complete and
oo online. After many months in construction we hope that you will
find fhe site useful and informative. Becouse we have chosen to
rmanage and maintain ocur own site it will abvays ke vp to date with
the latest practice news, so pleose keep checking back for regular

uvpdates.

Chck on this ecord fo folow fhe link fo view owr Rew website or
altematively go fo. www thinkarchitectureanddesign.com

Planning Approvwal
We are proud to announce that planning permission was gained on
January 12tk 2011 for 21 Choeen Streaet, Leeds [see image).

This marks the first planning aperoval for the pracfice and should see
the existing ouldated 1980 buiding ftransformed infe a
contemporary office environment. Siteoted on a key visfa in the
‘eusiness disfrict” of the Ciy 217 5 well placed fo provide an
ervironmentally  sustoinokle  regeneration solution in these
econcmically challenging firmes.

With work due o commence on sife during Spring 2001 ond
completion scheduled for eardy 2012 we hope this development will
herald the recovery of the commercial office development sectorin
Leeds.
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